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Comments: No more trails are needed in the Gunnison National forest. Doctors park trail should close to biking at

the start of rifle seasons. Snowmobile use needs to be limited to certain valleys and a maximum should be set for

trailhead parking, we need some silent foot-powered valleys in the Gunnison NF for wildlife to not be bothered.

Absolutely no increase in motorized travel is needed for Gunnison NF, including e-bikes. E-bikes need to be

considered motorized travel for the remaining future and should never be allowed on non-motorized trails. 

 


